191 2 2012

MARINE AVIATION

CENTENNIAL s

2 March, 2012

PKL Services, Inc.

14265 Danielson Street

Poway, CA 92064  SAMN
LtCol Sam Wc (Ret)

Thank you for your generous contribution to the MCAA Joe Foss Squadron Scholarship Program. Our
squadron headquarters is located in Okinawa, Japan. However, we also have members in Korea, mainland
Japan, and the United States. We raise funds for two scholarships--one for Matthew C. Perry High School in
Iwakuni, Japan and the other for Kubasaki High School here in Okinawa (both Department of Defense Schools).
The scholarships go to the two deserving seniors who best articulate "Joe Foss" like qualities in a written essay.
We also host an awards banquet to recognize 1st Marine Aircraft Wing (MAW) nominees to the national level
MCAA awards. The competition for the MCAA awards is intense and not all 1st MAW nominees win at the
national level. As such, we believe it important that we recognize our nominees at the local level and do so in
front of their family, friends, and fellow Marines. Your generous contribution singularly saved our scholarship
program this year. Without it, we would have been forced to downsize our awards banquet and program in
order to maintain the scholarship program. In essence, PKL’s contribution saved both our scholarship and
awards recognition programs. We will now be able to recognize deserving students and outstanding Marines.
Your generosity will help us accomplish the mission and purposes of the Joe Foss Squadron, which are:

1. To honor all those who served or are serving in Marine Corps Aviation and to perpetuate the spirit of
comradeship traditional among those who have served in Marine Corps Aviation.

2. To foster and encourage interest in Marine Corps Aviation.

3. To recognize and reward meritorious and professional achievement in performing the missions and tasks of
Marine Corps Aviation.

We will acknowledge PKL’s partnership with the Joe Foss Scholarship Program, will publicly recognize
your organization, and will include PKL in our Yellow Sheet article this year. We cannot thank you enough.
Please pass along out sincere gratitude to all the employees of PKL Services and | hope to thank you in person
one day.

Again, thank you for your efforts and support! We are truly grateful!

Semper Fidelis,
Dogg “Emo” Wadswaorth
Cglonel, U.S. Marine Corps
Joe Foss Squadron Commander
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